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January 18, 2023 
 

 
Mr. Pat Hohl  
Hamburg Township Supervisor 
10405 Merrill Road 
Hamburg, MI 48189 
 
 
Re: Hooker Road Rehabilitation Estimate 
 
 
Dear Mr. Hohl, 
 

 
Hooker Road - 
Hooker Road is approximately 0.72 miles long carries less than 1,000 vehicles per day.  The 
pavement is in poor condition and is distorted particularly at the quarter crown of the roadway.  
Staff recommends minor base repair in the heavily patched areas and placing a heavy hot mix 
asphalt wedge course to provide positive slope for drainage and rideability.  An additional top 
course of asphalt is necessary to further improve slope and provide structure and longevity to the 
roadway. 
 
The estimate includes feathering the hot mix asphalt (HMA) into existing driveways and placing a 
HMA tab on the gravel drives to protect the roadway. The county maintenance crews will plan to 
trim trees and grade shoulders back prior to the proposed project, altogether with other necessary 
work.  The estimated cost for this work is $330,00. This cost is eligible for 50/50 cost sharing with 
LCRC. 

 
The above estimate is based on visual inspection. Staff recommends pavement cores be performed 
in order to determine the existing conditions and determine the proposed section. The above price 
is based on estimated contract prices for our 2023 Pavement Preservation Program (PPP) and is 
subject to change. 

 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
Jodie Tedesco, P.E. 
County highway Engineer 
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